
Greetings!

School kitchen gardens improving

One of the principles of Project Mala is
that every child will carry away some
benefit from their time with us. Not all
children are academic or good at sports,
so we offer a number of practical life
skills training which will be useful for them
in their home life. One of these skills is
gardening. As we are in a rural area most
families will have some land to grow
vegetables and we use some of what we
grow in our school meals.

Most children enjoy the gardening lessons and take
pride in the school kitchen garden

These gourds are grown in Mujehra school and are
almost too big for Riya, one of the girls in our pre-
school, to lift

Bananas are grown in abundance at most of our
schools

​If you know of anyone who might be interested in this newsletter, please pass it on.
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